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I object to the proposal for Representation for the 2019 elections.
It is an unbalanced and anti-democratic proposal that greatly over
represents rural voters and under represents urban voters.
The power of a vote in Central Christchurch is 40% less than a vote in
South Canterbury.

The people of New Zealand have clearly signalled that dirty rivers and unsafe
drinking water will no longer be tolerated.  I support the return to full democracy
that has been denied to residents of Canterbury for eight years.  It is a critical step
towards solving the regions freshwater crisis.

Regards,
Mary
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